
 

SUPERINTENDENTS REPORT 

 

 

Dec 21st, 2021 – Jan 18th, 2022  

 

 

• Attend bi-weekly board meetings 

• Attend monthly JPC meetings 

• Weekly Managers meetings 

• Tri Weekly water project meetings 

• Vouchers signed all departments 

• Board reports 

• Weekly meetings with Water Operator (ongoing) 

• Investigate possible water main break Perry and 6th St, small leak will fix after holidays 

• Conference call with LDG, Kristen VanHorn, Rhonda over state funding and grants for 

upcoming projects 

• Interview one candidate for water Manager’s position 

• Discuss 1 personnel issue with Clerk 

• Call from Dispatch over dead deer, contacted Streets manager, will remove Monday. 

• Call received from sheriff over flooding in event center, notify parks maintenance, onsite to 

isolate faulty RPZ 

• Numerous calls and emails over flooding issue 

• Meet with Electrical Supervisor to discuss succession planning in Electrical Department 

• Call from sheriff over icy roads past weekend, streets manager notified, people in salting 

 

 

           Regards 

           Terry A Wilcox    

 


